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Bake Sale and Donations 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Gardenview Home and School Association’s annual bake sale will take place on Wednesday, 
November 27 and Thursday, November 28 during the parent-teacher interviews.  
 
We kindly ask parents and guardians to donate baked goods to be sold during the sale. We accept 
all baked goods, including cakes, cake pops, squares, cupcakes, Rice Krispy treats, fudge, pies, donuts, 
cookies, chocolates, and homemade candies, provided that they do not contain any nuts. 
 
Kindly send in the baked goods individually wrapped. Our team of volunteers will price all items 
and arrange them for the sale, and will be accepting your baked goods on the morning of 
Wednesday, November 27 at the main entrance.  
 
If you are not keen on baking, you can still contribute to this fundraiser by donating money to the 
GHSA by e-transfer at ghsatreasurers@gmail.com. Please write “Bake sale” in the comment section 
when you send an e-transfer. 
If the donation is sent by cash, please be sure to mark “Bake sale” on all envelopes sent in as not to 
confuse this event with others happening at the school.  
 
Please email bakesaleatgardenview@gmail.com indicating: 

1) The pledge for baked goods 
2) The quantity of baked goods that will be provided 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us as well! 
 
We thank you in advance for your greatly needed contributions and for your continued support! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Laura Sayegh & Monica Shah 
Bake Sale Coordinators   
Home and School Fundraising Committee 
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